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July 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
I am pleased to tell you that the full Section 5 Ofsted Report from our two day inspection on the 
24th and 25th May accompanies this letter.  It is also available on our website and will be released 
on the Ofsted website within the next 8 days.  
 
I am delighted to confirm that Kempshott Infant School is a “Good” school.   
 

“Respectful relationships are at the heart of this school.” (Ofsted May 2022) 
 

I am very proud of our school and would like to thank everyone that took part in the inspection.  
Thank you to the parents who found the time to fill out the Parent View survey or to talk to the 
inspector in the playground at drop off. 
 
Thank you to your fantastic children who are a credit to you and to our school.   
 
Thank you also to our governors who give up their free time to support and develop the school. 
Their hard work is invaluable to the continued success of Kempshott Infants. 
 
“On behalf of the Kempshott Infant School Governing Body, I welcome this report from Ofsted. 
We are extremely proud of our School and the local community it sits at the heart of. We echo 
the comments about the school being supportive, inclusive and focused on a partnership with 
yourselves as parents and carers. The Governing Body recognises the areas for development and 
is already working with Mrs Potter to incorporate these into future planning”    
(Jamie Mackay, Chair of Kempshott Infant School Governing Body) 
 
Finally, thank you to all our school staff whose hard work and dedication is reflected in this 
incredibly positive report. They go above and beyond every day to ensure that the children get 
the very best from their time in our school. I am exceptionally lucky to have such an amazing 
team. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Nicola Potter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.kempshottinfants.com/key-information/
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